From: Chris Reagan

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Just say no to Northern Pass
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Chris Reagan
36 Back Canaan Rd
Strafford, NH 03884

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hi folks, we all understand the importance of low cost energy. We also understand the value of our
scenic White Mountains and how they can never be replaced. Alternative electric solutions are available
now and new and more powerful systems are becoming available everyday. Don’t be tempted by the
trade off that will ruin NH's White Mountains and at the same time put us on the hook for imported
power. Let’s grow our green NH based power solutions instead. Let's put Granite Staters to work
instead of Canadians. Please look ahead and consider all the negative impacts this project will have.
Think of the missed opportunities as well. Keep our power home grown. Please

Sincerely,
Chris Reagan


mailto:Chris@getaheadpro.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

